
Parental Involvement in  
Developing Numeracy Skills 

Please send in green ‘Parental in Numeracy 

Books’ so suggestions for June can be added. Thank 

you! 

 

 

Please be reminded that collection time is 3pm. 

Staff have numerous duties to attend to after-school 

and it is important they have time to complete 

these. We appreciate your support with this matter. 

Local Tennis Competition 

Success 

Congratulations to our P5/6 pupils who recently won the 

Omagh Schools Tennis Competition. A wonderful 

experience and achievement for you all. Well done! 

 

A massive thank you to our Parent Support Group who 

have been instrumental in gaining funding to provide 

resources for the school. The school have just received 

the new hurls and helmets as part of a Sports Grant the 

PSG applied for in conjunction with St Mary’s 

Killyclogher PSG and Killyclogher Youth Club. Thank 

you for your significant financial contribution this year.  

The ‘Family Fun Day’ will now take place on 

Friday 23rd June from 5-7pm at Omagh Youth 

Sport. With Duff Balloons, bouncy castles and a 

Family Walk/Run it promises to be a great 

evening to end the School Year. We look 

forward to seeing you all there! 

 

 

Parent  Support Group-

Continued Fundraising 

Success! 
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Primary 7 girls who recently came first in a highly competitive local 

Netball Competition in Omagh Leisure Centre.                

Congratulations girls on bringing home the shield for the second 

successive year in a row!  

 The Girls’ team pictured with the shield. 

 

 

Mon. 5th June:  P7 Trip to share Centre 

Tues. 6th June:  P7 Trip to Belfast Zoo.   

Wed. 8th June: ‘Fan the Flame’ Derry Diocesan 

Mass in Celtic Park for P7 pupils. P1& 2 End of 

Year Trip. 

Fri. 9th June: Beragh Shield Tournament 

& .Allianz Cumann na mBunscol Tír Eoghain Boys’ 

Outdoor Football Heat  

Fri. 9th June: Girls’ Camogie Blitz at Eglish GAG. 

Mon. 12th June:  2 P6 pupils will represent the 

school at the K’nex Finals in Jordanstown & P3&4 

End of Year Trip  

Tues 13th June: Sports day (Weather permitting) 

Thurs. 15th June: Swimming Gala—four pupils 

will represent the school. 

Fri. 16th June: Donnelly Cup & Omagh 

Tournament. 

Fri. 23rd June:  School Reports will be issued to 

parents. 

Mon. 26th June: Primary 7 Leavers’ Mass for P7 

pupils and their families.   

Tues 27th June: P5&6 End of Year Trip 

Thurs 29th June: School finishes for all pupils 

at 12.30pm 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who contributed towards 
the design of the new School Crest. The ideas are 

currently with the design team and we look 
forward to informing both the children and 

parents of the final design. Please remember this 
will be phased in on the school uniform from 

September 2017. We will keep you updated over 
the coming weeks! 

 

K’nex Challenge! 

Good luck to Niall and Mark who will compete in the 

Northern Ireland Sentinus K’nex regional finals in 

Jordanstown on Monday 12th June. 

 

 

 

 

Hopefully the weather will improve this month! As 

outdoor activities will continue as normal, please 

remember to apply sun factor before your child 

comes to school if needed - and particularly when 

your child is due to attend outdoor trips/events 

during June. 

Good luck boys 

and enjoy the ex-

perience! 

http://tyronegaa.ie/2015/02/allianz-cumann-na-mbunscol-indoor-camogie-tyrone-final/

